
CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
 MINUTES OF THE PRE-MEETING WORKSHOP  

ENGINEERING CONFERENCE ROOM – CITY HALL 
February 28, 2017 – 6:00 p.m. 

 
The February 28, 2017, Pre-Meeting Workshop of the City of Gillette Planning Commission 
convened at 6:00 p.m. in the Engineering Conference Room, located on the second floor of City 
Hall. Planning Commission Members present were Chairman Clark Sanders, Brenda Green, 
Jim Nielsen and Todd Mattson. Those present from the City of Gillette were Mike Cole, Planning 
Manager; Natalie Buchwald, and Jill McCarty, Administrative Assistant.  Discussion was held on 
a proposal by AT&T to modify the existing cellular communications tower located at 1211 S 
Douglas Highway.  No action was taken.  Discussion was held on the cases to be presented at 
the regular meeting to follow. 
 
The Pre-Meeting Workshop adjourned at 6:57 p.m.   
 

Minutes taken and prepared by: 

 

 
      Jill McCarty 
      Administrative Assistant 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


